
From: Jenni Beth  

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 8:38 PM 

To: Stephen Baugh 

Cc: Timothy Peterson; Tobi Elliott 

Subject: Scottie bay dock 

 

I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding application 

number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC  

 

Hey there, just want to say that these locals seem to have made clear attempts to jump through all the hoops to 

have their dock.  

 

I would recommend focusing on providing a proper public digny dock with safe access for the public. 

Punishing people for attempting to create dock space on a island that lacks it seems unreasonable to me as their 

is no reasonable alternative for them to use the bay.  

 

I am not particularly familiar with the details of this situation in its entirety. They just seem like they want to 

be able to use their boat and have a safe place to put it. The cliff side looks kinda awful some nature restoration 

is in process, were all trying to live together and lawsuits, fines  etc don’t seem particularly neighbourly.  

 

Jen 


